
We have a busy weekend coming up with the Timaru Christmas Parade and HDV at the Rose Festival.  
Huge thanks to all of you who have volunteered to help on the day and a big thank you to Lynette who
has been our club representative on the organizing committee for the parade.

At club night, Gilly informed us that our Eric Hall Trust will be granting Victim Support some funding - 
they do such a fantastic job in our community so it's great to hear they will get some help. Bev gave us
a rundown of what the Charitable Trust and Moyes Trust has been up too and what was on the cards 
for the CT meeting that followed after Rotary. 

Closing thought: At every party, there are two kinds of people - those who want to go home and those 
who don't. The trouble is, they are usually married to each other! 

Have a great weekend
Jess


